
Exhibit: 1 
Date:  12/14/20 

 
 
From: Crystal Orr  
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 9:10 PM 
To: Diana Zutell; Planning Department 
Subject: Re: Pembina extension 
 
Ms. Zutell, 
 
We have received your email. Can you please cite which criteria this applies to so we can add it 
to the record.  
 
Thank You, 
Crystal Orr 
Coos County Planning  

 
From: Diana Zutell <dlz474diana@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2020 6:51:37 PM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: Pembina extension  
  
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
Please do not allow this expired extension.  Our community does not want this project.  Thank 
you for your consideration. Diana Zutell 
 
 
 
 
 


